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Powering the Bottom Line”

Jan. 18, 1998

Matt Kaser & Associates
Studios of Las Colinas
Irving, Texas

Dear Matt Kaser & Associates,

I would like to express our appreciation for all of your efforts, designing, and contract management of
the world class “Center of Excellence” for i2. It was a very large project for us, and one that has already
proven to be a big success, based on the visitors to i2, and the number of customer testimonials to the
outstanding room both from an audio visual perspective, and from a comfort perspective. The chairs

are a big hit.

We came in on time, on budget, and opened without a hitch, and on a project of this size is another
sign of the quality, and the commitment you and your teams gave. We look forward to years of use
from the COE, and future projects with M. Kaser and Associates.

Respectfully,

B Eregel

Bill Brezel

i2 TECHNOLOGIES, INC,
One 12 Place

11701 Luna Road

Dallas, TX 75234

469.357.1000 main

www.i2.com



